LeRoy, Bruce J - DNR (BJ)

From: LeRoy, Bruce J - DNR (BJ)

Sent: Wednesday, March 6, 2019 9:21 AM

To: Nicole L. LaPlant

Subject: Martins One Hour Cleaners - BRRTS # 02-59-231063
Hi Nicole,

Thanks for keeping this project up to date. Rick passed this case on to me so we’ll be working on yet another site
together.

In looking through your semi annual reports, it appears that we’re waiting on the RP to produce some funds. Correct me
if I'm wrong; you submitted a work plan in July 2015 that has not yet been completed. Then the DERF payment went to
the RP in 2018, and no further work was performed.

I’'m assuming that the RP was using the reimbursements to fund the next phase. In this case, it hasn’t happened, and I'd
like to get the project back on track.

If you could, give me a call, or let me know a good time to call you in the next week or so, to make a plan about how to
move forward.

Thanks,
BJ

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.
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Hydrogeologist — Northeast Region Remediation and Redevelopment
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